
The state of Oregon has a huge budget surplus this year.  The PPP funds were given to businesses to help them through the 
government-forced shutdown.  The state announced they would not tax the PPP funds earlier this year.  If they reverse course, they 
are not only going against their word, but are also purposely kicking Oregon businesses while they are down.  This is the exact 
opposite of supporting businesses and promoting economic recovery.


